
March 17, 2024 – On the Fringe

Welcome and God’s Greeting

Call to Worship

Hosanna, Praise is Rising

Lord Most High

Spirit of the Living God Medley

Prayer of Confession: Isaiah 1:18

Children’s Blessing

Scripture: Isaiah 61:1-6 p. 597 and Luke 4.14-30 p. 830

Message: “On the Fringe”

Song of Response: The Church of Christ Cannot Be Bound

Prayers of the People

Offering: Timothy Christian School

Benediction

Lord, Make Us Servants

Please stay for Coffee Hour after the service. Exit through the

glass sanctuary doors and proceed to the Fellowship Hall.

800 Burnhamthorpe Road, Etobicoke, ON M9C 2Z3

www.FellowshipEtobicoke.com 416-622-9647

SUNDAY MARCH 17, 2024

Welcome to Fellowship Church for this fifth Sunday of Lent. This Sunday,

guest speaker Rev. Ruth Hofman will be speaking about loving people on
the fringes. Her message: “On the Fringe.” As you enter the sanctuary, if

you need any assistance or have any questions, please ask. We are here

to help.

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

Young Adult Movie Night: The Chosen March 17th, 5:30 PM

George Hull EarlyON Drop-In March 19th/ 21st, 9:30 AM

Coffee Break Women’s Bible Study March 20th, 9:30 AM

Weekly Bible Study for all March 21st, 10:30 AM

Walking Group March 22nd, 9:45 AM

Family Games Night March 22nd, 7:00 PM



SCHEDULES

COFFEE SOCIAL LIBRARY

Sun. March 17th Hospitality Group D Carol

Sun. March 24th Hospitality Group E Tineke

Fri. March 29th, 7 PM Hospitality Group B Library closed

Sun. March 31st Worship Committee Nel/Herman

Please note that for this year’s Good Friday service on March 29th, one of

our tenant churches, the Our (Korean) Presbyterian Church, will be

participating in the Good Friday service with us. We will share the Lord’s

Supper all together. As well, we wish to provide further opportunities for

people from both congregations to meet and mingle after the service. To

assist with this, the Presbyterian church has offered to bring some

snacks. Hospitality Group B, your snack contributions for this service will

also be most welcome and deeply appreciated. Thank you!

CHURCH NEWS AND INFORMATION

OLDER ADULT LUNCHEON: This month’s Older Adult luncheon was well

attended. The menu: pasta casseroles, salads and garlic breads. Dan’s talk

on providing practical tips on container gardening for balconies and other

small places was well received. Thanks, Dan, for sharing your planting

insights with us, and for all who contributed!

COFFEE BREAK BIBLE STUDY: This coming Wednesday we will be studying

Lesson 10, 2 Timothy 4, the last lesson in our booklet. The following

week we plan to have an Easter program followed by an Easter brunch. In

April we will be studying the book of Micah for 7 weeks. Please join us at

9:30 for coffee, tea and snacks. Our meeting is from 10-11 a.m.

WEEKLY BIBLE STUDY: Every Thursday at 10:30 am, a group of us meet in

the Council Room at the church to dig deeper into the previous Sunday's

text. We talk, we laugh, we pray and we apply the Word of God to our

lives. Please join us!

OFFERINGS

Your financial faithfulness is so appreciated! Please use this email address

to e-transfer donations or send pre-approved monthly donations:

fcrc_accounting@fellowshipchurchto.org. Should you have any further

questions, please contact Jen at jen_brodie@fellowshipchurchto.org.

This week’s special offering will support Timothy

Christian School in Etobicoke. Timothy Christian

School is an independent elementary school serving

the west Toronto Christian community. This school

strives to ensure that children will be grounded in

God’s Word and challenged to achieve academic

excellence as they prepare to use their gifts and abilities effectively to

follow God’s plan for their lives. Please help keep Christian education

affordable by giving and praying for Timothy Christian School. For more

information, visit their website.

Next week's special offering will be for Calvin Theological Seminary.
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mailto:jen_brodie@fe3llowshipchurcht.org
https://www.timothycs.com/

